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May 11, 1992

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88240

ATTN: Jerry Sexton
RE: Administrative Order DHC-832
A. M. York #2
Unit A, Sec. 20, T21S, R37E
Dear Mr. Sexton:

In reference to DHC-832 we submit the following recommendation for
allocation of production from this well:

Blinebry 0il & Gas 0il 15%, Gas 57%, Water 10%
Drinkard 0il 85%, Gas 43%, Water 90%

These percentages were determined from a well test average for the
last three months on the Blinebry formation and previous GOR tests
on the Drinkard Formation.

Due to a well stimulation at the time of commingle, I feel prior

well tests will give us a more accurate allocation. If you have
any questions concerning this allocation, you may contact me at
391-1621.

Very truly your

W/’L“"
Q///aames D. Cogburn

Operations Coordinator
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